
April 25, 2024

Eric Detmer
Climax Molybdenum Company
Highway 91, Freemont Pass
Climax, CO 80429

RE: Climax Mine, Permit No. M-1977-493, Technical Revision (TR-37) Extension Request Approval

Dear Mr. Detmer:

On April 22, 20243 the Division received your extension request to allow the Division sufficient time to
review the Technical Revision TR-37 materials and respond to adequacy requirements. Your extension
request is approved for an additional 90 days.

The Decision Due date has been extended to July 29, 2024. The Division will continue to review your
Technical Revision and will contact you if additional information is needed.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely,

Amy Yeldell
Environmental Protection Specialist

Ec:
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS
Dustin Czapla - DRMS
Todd Jesse - DRMS
Alex Ungers - Climax


